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31 December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Alumni, 
 
As we stand on the threshold of a brand new year, it brings us great joy and nostalgia to extend 
warm New Year greetings to our cherished Alumni family. As we reflect on the past, we are filled 
with pride at the incredible achievements and milestones that you, our esteemed alumni, have 
reached since your time at Namasagali College  
 
The dawning of a new year symbolizes fresh beginnings, renewed aspirations, and boundless 
opportunities. We are confident that the coming year will bring even more success, growth, and 
fulfillment to each of you. May your endeavors be met with triumph, and may your journeys be 
filled with joy, discovery, and prosperity. 
 
My team and I would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for your continued support and 
engagement with the Alumni. Your involvement, whether through Alumni subs, fundraising, 
collaborations, or participation in alumni events, has been invaluable. Together, we have built a 
strong and enduring community that transcends time and distance. 
 
We ended the year with a 'Mixing level' event at Silver Spring hotel. The turnout was great and I 
believe all who came had loads of fun.  
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This was followed by the promised 'Royal Mile' tree planting exercise at the Igenge Palace in 
Bugembe. Our donation towards the Kyabazinga and Inehbantu’s wedding of planting trees at the 
palace. We were therefore commissioned to take on Greening Busoga (Palace) I call upon every one 
(especially the ones living In Jinja to follow up on our trees.  
 

      
  
2023 has come to an end with only 412 Alumni subscribed. We are over 6000 Alumni…. Please 
inform those who have not subscribed to do so in the new year. Payment of 2024 starts on the 1st 
January. Please make payments to our Stanbic bank account.   

 
 
This year, we raised UGS 45,153,000 (cash for the iconic building and some more in pledges) Building 
works start in January 2024. We have instructed MBW CONSTRUCTIONS (Engineer Patrick 
Batumbya) to take on the role. The total cost needed to build is approximately UGS302,052,700 
 
May 2024 be a year of unparalleled achievements, personal growth, and moments of profound joy 
for each and every one of you. Happy New Year, and may the days ahead be filled with prosperity, 
good health, and the fulfilment of your dreams. 
 

 
Maureen Mwagale (Mama Alumni) 

Chair Namasagali College Alumni Association 


